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What is needed is increased water flows on the San Joaquin River.  Last summer toxic algae
blooms kept us from swimming in our own back yard, a bay in Discovery Bay.  Reduced flows
and continual algae blooms in Discovery Bay will not only make the waterways in our
community unusable, it will ruin the value of our homes.

What is needed is to actually reduce water exports from the delta.  Current water exports are
already exceeding state limits.

A reduction in water quality by exporting more water is not a viable option.  That’s putting
agriculture, people’s health, and recreation at risk.

Thank you,

Carl and Connie Carlson
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